
Sent: 10/05/2025 1:04:04 PM
Subject: DA 2023/1757 Road crossing

Dear Sir Re your communication dated 8th May 2025 Your proposal to direct more vehicle from Forest way via
Russel Avenue into Grace Avenue Frenchs Forest
Please consider a pedestrian crossing allowing locals to cross from the western side of Grace Avenue to the
shopping center on eastern side My experience has been its difficult to determine when vehicles enter the
roundabout which direction they will proceed as few indicate their intention . In addition its my opinion as the
40 klm sign is obscure it should be painted on the road rather than the current bicycle signs.
As you are aware Grace Avenue is already a busy street and it is your responsibility to keep us safe
Submitted by Gail MacDonald 40 Grace Avenue Frenchs Forest


